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04/03/24 

A lovely start to the term! The term started with our 

wonderful spring concert. I was so proud of Cherries 

performance, and it has got us very excited for our music 

festival on Monday 18th March.  

Last week, we started a very exciting art project. We are 

learning about Kenojuak Ashevak and this week the children 

had a go at re-creating one of her famous animal pieces 

focusing on lines and shading. This week we are going to 

extend our learning on Ashevak and re-create another piece 

using watercolours.  

This week is book week! We have a lot of exciting activities 

on for the children to engage with. You are invited in on 

Tuesday at 2:45 to share a book of your choice with a small 

group of children. This is always a lovely event and one the 

children remember all the way through their school years. 

On Wednesday, the children will be having a day based on 

the book ‘My Grandpa’s Amazing Inventions’ by Richard 

Johnson. We will be doing some guided reading based on 

this book, drawing club and DT. If possible, please may your 

child bring in a small recyclable cardboard box or an egg 

box (for example, tissue boxes, butter boxes). On Friday, 

the children are invited to dress up as a book character! I 

look forward to seeing the costumes! 

Have a lovely week! 

Georgie and the Cherry Class Team 

 

   

This weeks teacher awards 
are awarded to Mia for 

always showing 
determination and 

perseverance in all areas of 
school life and Millie M for 
beautiful writing and being 

caring & supportive of 
others.   

The Star of the Week is: 

Luca 

                 

 

 

Dates:-  
Monday 3:20-4:10- Georgie DT club 
Tuesday- P.E. and 2:45 parent book share 
Wednesday- Georgie swimming Year 3 and 6- Sian covering 
Friday- Dress as a book character! 



  

 

  


